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Dear PTA Member, 

 

On the occasion of our 8
th

 Foundation Day, we wish to invite you to be a  part and witness our joyful 

celebration on July 18, 2018 at 3:00 pm. 

 

Your presence will make our celebration more significant as we commemorate and make another chapter to 

our walk-through. 

 

 

Regards 

Principal 

 


